
We have had a busy term already.  
The children have had the 

opportunity to take part in lots of 
sporting events from the Cross 

Country Event  to a Girls Cluster 
Football Tournament.  We were 

impressed with the way they 
presented themselves and 

represented our school.  Look out 
on Seesaw for our boys’ Football 

event in the coming weeks 

                     Happy & Secure, Learning Together.

Our Harvest celebrations were a 
success. Many thanks for all your kind 
contributions to Chepstow Food bank.  

Many thanks to our families who 
attended the Jigsaw and RSE 
workshop this term.  Lots of 
thoughtful discussion and 

information sharing.
Please see links to our slides if 

you missed it. 
Jigsaw/RSE Parent Workshop 
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https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1XKmcjFAVkt2_dlh614PBVAw6axSs1qMs/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=111055881584336040346&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1XKmcjFAVkt2_dlh614PBVAw6axSs1qMs/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=111055881584336040346&rtpof=true&sd=true

